
 

 

Teachers at multiple elementary schools have worn the shirt shown below, 
but another employee of KSD was asked by administration not to wear a 
mask that supports law enforcement.  How does KSD decide which personal 
views are permissible to express in this way and which are not?  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Voice 
Why is there a double standard when it comes 

to staff wearing or displaying things that 
communicate a personal view? 

All examples and narratives that KFEI shares are verified. 

If you would like to submit an experience or resource that you think the KSD 
community should be aware of please do so here. 

Sources of examples will be protected as confidential, but all accounts 
must be fully verified and supported by documentation and/or firsthand 
experience. The integrity of this effort is critical and KFEI reserves the right 

to use discretion when choosing what to share.  

 

Staff are allowed to wear this: 

 

But not this: 

 

      

 

https://www.kfei.org/what-can-i-do

